
Student Announcements
                               May 03, 2023



NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS
Creative Writing Club: Our LAST meeting of the year and very special Senior Send Off party is TODAY from 3:15- 4:30 in Room 
2125. Please do your very best to be there in honor of our graduating seniors!

Hey Anime Nation, hope to see you this today after school so we can say goodbye to our wonderful Seniors and of course watch some 
awesome Anime.

AP Testing:
AM TESTING:

● 5/4: AP Human Geography in Small Gym--arrive at 7:45
● 5/4: AP Macroeconomics in the Study Hall Room-- arrive at 7:45

PM TESTING

● 5/4: AP Statistics in the ISS Room-- lunch 4th, arrive at 11:30

Please remember you need your School ID to enter. 
Absolutely NO backpacks or unauthorized electronics.



NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS
Summer School Drivers Ed Registration: Registration is CLOSED!!
Permit Testing begins next week Tuesday. If you registered you should have received an email from Mr. Zaputil on when and where permit 
testing is next week. You can also check Google Classroom for details. If you have any questions email Mr. Z @ czaputil@d94.org

You are invited to TELL ME WHAT HAPPENED? on Friday at 7pm.  This ORIGINAL short play was created by the Advanced Drama 
Students and explores people's thoughts and feelings about March-May 2020- the start of the pandemic.  It is a free show.  Wego Drama: 
Discover Who You Are!

The LRC will be closed for lunch Wednesday and Thursday of this week. You are welcome to come in to return books and hotspots as well 
as for printing, however staying in the LRC to do work or otherwise is not allowed--we won't have any seats! See you Friday for Free Comic 
Book Day!

mailto:czaputil@d94.org


NEW SPORTS
The softball team beat Larkin yesterday 7-4. Jasmyn Trigueros pitched a complete game striking out 9. She earned her 100th strikeout of 
the season in the 3rd inning. Sophia Ptak hit her 5th home run of the season. Summer Silks, Carly Clemens had multi hit games and Ellie 
Wingstedt had a hit and 2 walks. The Wildcats are at Naperville Central today starting at 4:30.



Remember, seniors, we have a 
mandatory practice this Friday during 
den time - please see Classroom for 
more details. The practice will take the 
place of the May monthly meeting (for 
seniors only).

Juniors, if you missed the morning 
meeting today, we will see you this 
afternoon in the Community Room.





Must have:
● School ID
● pencils and/or 

pens
● a calculator (if 

appropriate)
● extra clothing 

layers
● water/ snack

Not permitted:
● a backpack
● cell phone
● Smartwatch
● Headphones
● Chromebook 
● Highlighters
● book/ homework

Locate your testing room 
BEFORE your test date!



Latin Fever 2023!! Watch this video!! 
Latin Fever tickets sales will continue 

TODAY until Friday, May 5th during all 
lunch periods! ONLY TWO MORE DAYS!!

WATCH THE PROMO VIDEO HERE!
● The tickets are $15 ( will not be sold at 

the door) - please bring your ID with 
you to purchase the ticket as well as to 

attend the dance. 
● The dance will be on Friday, May 5th 

FROM 6:30 TO 9:30 PM in Commons. . :) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q3yRZiwOwLFpbnvBheYBFRo3UVHyY_VK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q3yRZiwOwLFpbnvBheYBFRo3UVHyY_VK/view?usp=sharing


JOIN US NEXT WEEK FOR:
LATIN FEVER
SPIRIT WEEK



Wednesday/Miércoles
Latino Celebrity & Role model Day!
EXAMPLES:
-Ellen Ochoa 
-Selena Quintanilla
-Dolores Huerta
-Frida Kahlo 



Thursday/Jueves
Vaquero Day | Cowboy/Cowgirl



Friday/Viernes - DAY OF LATIN FEVER DANCE!!!!
Heritage attire/Atuendo de herencia



PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENTS
FCCLA's end of the year party is rescheduled to Wed, May 10th at 7:30 am in room 1521. We will also vote on officers for the 2023-2024 
school year.  Look on google classroom for a sign up page to attend. 

Summer School Drivers Ed Registration: This is the last week to register for Summer Drivers Ed!!! Registration must be completed prior 
to this Friday, May 5th!!!!!!  Permit Testing begins next week Tuesday. If you registered you should have received an email from Mr. Zaputil 
on when and where permit testing is next week.

Do you still need a cap and gown? Do you still need to pick up your graduation tickets? Stop by the Student Activity Center to pick up what 
you need. 

SENIOR NIGHT!!!!
Come out and support the Girls Soccer Team tomorrow, 5/3/2023! @ 6:30pm! 
Congratulations to our girls soccer program! Varsity defeated Lake park 1-0, goal scored by Daisy G. JV tied, goal by Sophie. Freshman 
defeated Lake Park 6-0, goals scored by 2 Jocelyn, Emelyn, Graciela, Fernanda, and Yarely. 
Thank you for all the support! 



GSA (Gender-Sexuality Alliance)

Senior 
Farewell 

Party
Thursday 5/4 after school

in Sladek’s Rm 2445
Snacks provided

 Bring your own drink





LINKLINK

https://wildcatchronicle.org/12385/44/photo-gallery-next-stop-prom/
https://maphub.net/wildcatchronicle/class-of-2023-next-steps-3


Have you seen the #1 film in 
America, The Super Mario 
Bros. Movie? Is it worth the 
hype? Senior Reporter Jonathan 
Saucedo shares his review here.

Image shared via Universal Studios through Fair Use Act

https://wildcatchronicle.org/12395/reviews/was-the-super-mario-bros-movie-anything-special/


Managing Editor Sasha Baumgartner takes you to the 
RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership Awards) conference in 
East Troy, Wisconsin in the Chronicle’s latest photo gallery.

LINK

https://wildcatchronicle.org/12311/44/photo-gallery-april-ryla-session/






WeGo LRC will be 
celebrating Free 
Comic Book Day 
all week long 
during the first 
week of May!! 

Best for last: Free comics will be available Friday the 5th! 

These are som
e 

of the com
ics 

we’ll have!



Want your 

own cool 

ID?
During the first week of May, 

swing by the LRC, pick an ID 

template, and get your picture 

taken and then we’ll put 

together a cool ID for you! 



Are you a comic 

mastermind?

Swing by the LRC and pick up some 

of these “complete the comic” 

pages; we have three to pick from! 



LAST CHANCE TO MEET WITH AN ISAC REP 
TO HELP YOU WITH YOUR FAFSA, 

SCHOLARSHIPS, OR COLLEGE 
APPLICATIONS

Friday, May 5th in the Counseling 
office. 

SIGN UP NOW FOR AN APPOINTMENT!



FINAL THOUGHT


